Sent: 23 November 2015 16:

To: Akhaja, Jagdish

Cc: gordon macqueen

Subject: 102 Camden High Street, NW1 OLU ; Application ref: 2015/5661/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Red Category

Dear Jagdish,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. We are sorry to be late in
replying.

This design is a great improvement on the previous one - as is the grey colouring.
Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
NW1 7EA



